
Dear Editor, 

thank you very much for handling our manuscript. Sorry for the mistake with the missing column in 
table 2. We have exchanged the table as announced in our response. We have also modified the 
sentence referring to the table. We saw one error in the numbering of the tables: we have changed 
the number of the last table to “5”, and also changed the reference in the text.  

Figures have been technically optimized for publishing. 

Best regards 

Jörg Dietrich (for the authors) 


